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Dear New Patient; 

 

Welcome to Port Charlotte Cardiology. We are looking forward to treating your cardiology 

needs.  

 

If you are “self” referral, the Doctor will need your most recent “cardiac” records ( cath, 

stent, bypass report, labs, echo or stress test report) before your appointment. If any 

other records are needed, you may need to obtain them before your appointment. If you 

have an out-of-state doctor, please have your records faxed to us prior to your 

appointment.  

 

By having your records on hand before your appointment, this will assure that we do not 

duplicate any testing that has already been completed. If we do not have your records in 

advance we may need to reschedule your appointment.  

 

Also, in an effort to decrease the time in our waiting room, enclosed you will find 

paperwork to be completed prior to your arrival. The information requested on the 

enclosed forms is essential in understanding your personal medical history and will allow us 

to give you the best medical care possible. It is therefore very important that you take 

the time to fill them out.  You can also find the forms on our website 

www.portcharlottecardiology.com at the very top. 

 
*** Please remember to bring the completed forms with you on the day of your initial office 
visit, along with photo ID, your current insurance cards, and current list of medications  
 
Note: Co-pays and deductibles are always collected at the time of your visit. Our “self–pay” 
Policy is $250.00 at your initial visit. We can set up payment plan for any future 
appointments.  

 

We look forward to serving your cardiac needs  

 

Sincerely,  
 

Aneley Hundae 
Aneley Hundae, MD, FACC 

 

http://www.portcharlottecardiology.com/

